Donna Johnson

From: A Jack Yow <woodstone2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 3:31 PM
To: ’ Donna Johnson

Subject: Plumbing company change

This is to inform you that we have changed plumbing companies. Pipeworks in Sanford took care of
the rough in but we have another plumber that will help us complete the job. '
His name is James Cockerham  Lic# 30962
PO Box 944
Broadway, NC 27505

Please make changes to your records to show this change. App# 17-500411 12

Thanks for all your help Jack
Solid Rock UMC




